
CITY OF TRUSSVILLE 

 

NOVEMBER 19, 2020 WORKSHOP 

 

 Members of the City Council met in a workshop session on Thursday, November 19, 2020 

at 5:30 p.m. at Trussville City Hall to review the proposed agenda for its regular session scheduled 

for Tuesday, November 24, 2020.  Council President Alan Taylor presided over the meeting and 

City Clerk Dan Weinrib acted as recording secretary.  Those members present were as follows: 

 

 City Council      

 Council President Alan Taylor     

 Councilor Perry Cook    

 Councilor Jaime Anderson  

 Councilor Lisa Bright   

 Councilor Ben Short 

 

 Others present in official capacity: Mayor Buddy Choat 

  

 The order of consideration for the agenda was determined. The Council also discussed 

three matters not yet on the agenda. There being no other business, the workshop was adjourned. 

--- 

 

NOVEMBER 24, 2020 REGULAR SESSION 

 

The City Council of the City of Trussville met in regular session on Tuesday, November 

24, 2020 at 6 pm at Trussville City Hall, with Council President Alan Taylor presiding over the 

meeting and City Clerk Dan Weinrib serving as recording secretary. 

 

 Taylor called the meeting to order. Taylor led the prayer.  Short led the pledge to the flag. 

 

 Those persons answering present to roll call were as follows: 

 

 Council President Alan Taylor     

 Councilor Jaime Anderson  

 Councilor Lisa Bright   

 Councilor Ben Short 

 

 Absent: Councilor Perry Cook 

 

 Others present in official capacity:   Mayor Buddy Choat 

      Attorney Rick Stotser 

 

 After reviewing the minutes from the November 5 workshop and November 10 regular 

session, Short moved and Bright seconded the motion to approve all minutes as originally drafted. 

UNANIMOUS 

 



 Taylor introduced the agenda & consent agenda. He then requested that the Council 

approve the agenda and consent agenda as submitted. Short moved and both Bright & Anderson 

seconded the motion. UNANIMOUS 

 

 During public comments, Richard Epstein (4742 Boulder Dr) made a variety of 

suggestions. Malcolm Lehr (388 Brentwood Ave) requested that the city reduce the volume from 

the downtown pavilion’s loudspeakers. 

 

Taylor introduced a drafted proclamation honoring Don Evans’ 18 years of service on the 

city utilities board. Bright moved and Short seconded the motion. Taylor presented the framed 

proclamation to Evans.  UNANIMOUS. Proclamation 2020-17 

 

 Short then introduced proposed ordinances recommended by the Planning & Zoning 

Board.  

 

Short moved and Bright seconded the motion for unanimous consent to immediately 

consider a proposed ordinance. UNANIMOUS Short then moved and Anderson seconded the 

motion to approve the proposed ordinance that would expand the Downtown Overlay District & 

Map. UNANIMOUS. Ordinance 2020-040-PZ 

 

Short moved and Bright seconded the motion for unanimous consent to immediately 

consider a proposed ordinance. UNANIMOUS Short then moved and Anderson seconded the 

motion to approve the proposed ordinance that would allow retail outdoor displays as exceptions 

to the current retail zoning ordinance. UNANIMOUS. Ordinance 2020-041-PZ 

 

Short moved and Bright seconded the motion for unanimous consent to immediately 

consider a proposed ordinance. UNANIMOUS Short then moved and Anderson seconded the 

motion to approve the proposed ordinance that would annex 425 Mobile Avenue into the city. 

UNANIMOUS. Ordinance 2020-042-ANX 

 

Bright moved and Short seconded the motion to approve a drafted longevity pay schedule 

for city & utility employees. UNANIMOUS. Resolution 2020-112 

  

Bright moved and Short seconded the motion to approve a drafted city holidays schedule. 

UNANIMOUS. Resolution 2020-113 

 

Anderson moved and Bright seconded the motion to approve a drafted 2021 city council 

regular session schedule. UNANIMOUS. Resolution 2020-114 

 

Anderson moved and Bright seconded the motion to approve Bryant Bank as the depository 

for various city accounts. UNANIMOUS. Resolutions 2020-115, -116, -117 & -118 

 

Anderson, Bright, Short, Taylor and Choat each gave reports on their respective portfolio 

assignments. 

 

There were no comments from the audience. 



 

The Council then adjourned its regular session at 6:43 pm with Iron Bowl rivalry 

wisecracks. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

DJW 
 

Dan Weinrib 

City Clerk 


